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Oregon Water Resources Department 
Water Rights Division 

Final Order 

Application History 

Water Rights Application 
Number G-15484 

On May 3, 2001, Tom and Bev Mallams submitted an application to 
the Department for a water use permit. The Department issued a 
Proposed Final Order on March 18, 2003. The protest period closed 
May 2, 2003, and no protest was filed. 

The proposed use would not impair or be detrimental to the public 
interest. 

Order 

Application G-15484 therefore is approved as proposed by the 
Proposed Final Order, and Permit G-15431 is issued as limited by 
the conditions proposed by the Proposed Final Order. 

2/k_, 2003 

~ 

This is a final order in other than a contested case. This order is 
subject to judicial review under ORS 183. 484. Any petition for 
judicial review of this order must be filed within the 60 day time 
period specified by ORS 183.484(2) 

This statement of judicial review rights does not create a right to 
judicial review of this order, if judicial review is otherwise 
precluded by law. Where no changes have been made to a Proposed 
Final Order on a water right application and no protests have been 
filed during the protest period, the final order is not subject to 
judicial review. 



This document was prepared by Jerry Gainey. If you have any questions about any of the statements 
contained in this document I am the most likely the best person to answer your questions. You can 
reach me at 1-503-378-8455 extension 458. 

If you have questions about how to file a protest or if you have previously filed a protest and want 
to know the status, please contact Renee Moulun. Her extension number is 239. 

If you have other questions about the Department or any of its programs please contact our Water 
Rights Information Group at extension 201. Address all other correspondence to: Water Rights 
Section, Oregon Water Resources Department, 158 12th ST NE Salem, OR 97301-4172, Fax: 
(503)3 78-2496 


